

John Amato Vice President

September 19, 2014

Dear Harvard-Westlake Neighbors,

Our opening this year after Labor Day on September 2 was smooth and uneventful. With this being our seventh year of operation on the Middle School Faring Road campus our first days, while not "old hat", were uncomplicated and very efficient. Experienced parents and students along with a great faculty made our return to school very exciting.

In accordance with Condition #139, Section B of Harvard-Westlake's Vesting Conditional Use Permit, I have included with this letter a copy of our 2014-2015 Standard Middle School Calendar noting dates and times of events and an Event Matrix that indicates the anticipated number of guests for these events. The 2014-2015 Middle School Calendar was drafted to meet the School's programmatic needs as well as to conform to all Operational Conditions found in Section 38 of our Vesting Conditional Use Permit. Taken together, the School Calendar and the Event Matrix give you a complete picture of activities on the Harvard-Westlake Middle School Campus for 2014-2015 school year.

Please feel free to call me at school if you have any questions about these documents, and also if you would like to attend any of our Performing Arts presentations. Our Middle School students are very talented and you might enjoy watching them perform.

John Amato

Tel.: 310-288-3255 Fax: 310-288-3223 jamato@hw.com